
Sprint should support this effort, 
not pull the plug on it. It should 
keep these schools, libraries and nonprofits online until it can provide them 
with a viable alternative to get the Internet access they need. In addition, 
Sprint should stop throttling their Internet service. America’s students 
cannot succeed if they are in the slow lane.

Sprint CEO Marcelo Claure publicly professes a deep commitment to closing 
the digital divide. “Everybody should have the opportunity to reach their full 
potential,” Claure says.

But on November 6, Sprint will shut off internet access 
to more than 300,000 vulnerable Americans.

429 
schools

libraries 

nonprofit
organizations

61 
1820 

Sprint should stop this injustice and 
stand up for the hundreds of thousands 
of children, teachers, families and seniors 
from all corners of the country who 
will be shut out of the American dream 
without access to the Internet.

Mobile Citizen and Mobile 
Beacon offer a critical service, 
providing unlimited Internet 
access to underserved Americans for 
just $10 a month.

Join the movement. Tell Sprint to stop its plan to shut down the network that 
serves Mobile Citizen and Mobile Beacon’s community of schools, nonprofits, 
libraries and families and get them transitioned onto a new network. 
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For more information, contact Kristen Perry at 
(303) 557-3616 or Alisson Walsh at (401) 934-0500.


